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THE WHITE HOUSE

TO:

WASHINGTON '- -

RECOMMENDED TELEPHONE CALL FOR THE PRESIDENT 7

Senator Mark O. Hatfield (R-OR)

DATE:

RECOMMENDED BY:

PURPOSE:

BACKGROUND:

KEY POINTS
TO MAKE:

March 17, 1988

Alan M. Kranowitz

To ask Senator Hatfield to support your veto
of the Grove City Civil Rights bill (S. 557).

The Senate passed S. 557 on January 28 by a
vote of 75 to 14. The House passed it on
March 2 by 315 to 98. The Senate has today
taken up the question whether to sustain or
override your veto, but it is not clear
whether the vote will occur today, tomorrow
or Monday.

Senator Hatfield voted for the bill (i.e.,
against our position). He is a senior
Republican on the Appropriations Committee
and is viewed as a key moderate whose vote
will influence other Republicans. Although
he voted for the bill on final passage, he
vigorously supported Senator Hatch's
amendment (defeated 39 - 56) to protect the
religious tenets of institutions closely
identified with religious institutions, which
is included in your alternative legislation.

The bill I vetoed unnecessarily expands
Federal regulation of State and local
governments and the private sector.

I have proposed in its place a bill which
both protects civil rights and preserves the
freedoms of our citizens, and in particular
their religious liberty.

It is similar to S. 557, but it limits
Federal regulation of churches, schools,
businesses, farms and ranches to the
.activities for which they accept Federal aid.

It includes Senator Hatch's amendment which
you supported that protects the religious
tenets of, organizations closely identified
with religious institutions.

I.
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Like you, I believe that eliminating
discrimination does not require sacrificing
religious liberty.

Will you vote to sustain my veto?

DATE OF SUBMISSION: March 17, 1988

ACTION:

[f
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seen ®X
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

l 3
RECOMMENDED TELEPHONE CALL FOR THE PRESIDENT

Senator Charles E. Grassley (R-IA)

March 17, 1988

RECOMMENDED BY:

PURPOSE:

BACKGROUND:

KEY POINTS
TO MAKE:

Alan M. Kranowitz AWbM
To ask Senator Grassley to support your veto
of the Grove city civil rights bill (S. 557).

The Senate passed the bill January 28 by 75
to 14, and the House passed it on March 2 by
315 to 98. The Senate has today taken up the
question whether to override your veto, but
it is not yet clear whether the vote will
occur today, tomorrow, or Monday.

Senator Grassley voted for the bill (i.e.,
against the Administration). As a Senator
from a farm State, he may be receptive to the
approach in your alternative bill which
makes clear that a farmer who receives
Federal crop subsidies or price support
payments is not thereby considered to be
receiving Federal aid, which brings along
with it extensive Federal regulation.

The bill I vetoed unnecessaily expands
Federal regulation of State and local
governments and the private sector.

I have proposed in its place a bill which
both protects civil rights and preserves the
freedom of our citizens.

My bill is similar to S. 557, but it limits
Federal regulation of churches, schools,
businesses, farms and ranches to the
activities for which they accept Federal aid.

Under the vetoed bill, a farmer who receives
Federal crop subsidies or price support
payments could be treated as receiving
Federal financial aid, which gives Federal
civil rights compliance inspectors the right
to come inspect the farm's compliance with
Federal regulations.

TO:

DATE:

I
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Under my bill, Federal farm price supportsare not treated like Federal handouts whichbring the Federal regulations and inspectionswith them.

Will you vote to sustain my veto?
DATE OF SUBMISSION: March 17, 1988

ACTION:

..,
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The President has

seen

acted upon

commented upon

HOWARD H. BAKER, JR.
KENNETH DUBERSTEIN
ALAN KRANOWITZ
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action 0

Rhett Dawson
(x-2702)

cc:

C.F., am

1l C[i t1 ~t C 't d -Z

U2 4tt 4

.7



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

RECOMMENDED TELEPHONE CALL"FOR THE PRESIDENT

Congressman John R. Kasich (R-OH)

March 18, 1988

RECOMMENDED BY:

PURPOSE:

BACKGROUND:

KEY POINTS
TO MAKE:

Alan M. Kranowitz 4
To ask Congressman Kasich to support your
veto of the Grove City civil rights bill.

The House passed S. 557 on March 2 by 315 to
98. The Senate had passed the bill on
January 28 by 75 to 14. If the Senate votes
to override your veto, then the House will
vote on it.

Congressman Kasich (pronounced "KAY-sick")
voted for the bill (i.e., against our
position). Although he voted for the bill on
final passage, he supported the defeated
Republican substitute designed to soften the
bill's impact on businesses and
religiously-affiliated institutions.

John is one of your most devoted admirers,
and we believe that a call from you may
secure his commitment to vote to sustain your
veto.

The bill I vetoed unnecessarily expands
Federal regulation of State and local
governments and the private sector.

We can advance equality of opportunity and
non-discrimination while still preserving the
freedoms of our citizens.

My veto message proposed legislation that is
similar to S. 557, but limits Federal
regulation of churches, schools, businesses,
farms and ranches to the activities for which
they accept Federal aid.

Will you vote to sustain my veto?

DATE OF SUBMISSION: March 18, 1988

ACTION:

I-'a ~ ~ ~ ~'~'-

TO:

DATE:
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MEMORANDUM OF INFORMATION FOR THE FILE
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LETTER, MEMO, ET6.
TO:
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THE WHITE HOUSE

wasnIEsTO

eDA 
T E : 0 3 / 1 8 / 8 8 /

DATE:_________

NOTE FOR: ALAN KRANOWITZ

The President has

seen

acted upon

commented upon

0

the attached; and it is forwarded to you for your:

information K1

action 01

Rhett Dawson
(x-2702)

The Vice President
cc: Senator Baker

*Ken Duberstein
Original to Files
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

RECOMMENDED TELEPHONE CALL FOR THE PRESIDENT

Congressman Mickey Edwards (R-OK)

March 18, 1988

RECOMMENDED BY:

PURPOSE:

BACKGROUND:

KEY POINTS
TO MAKE:

Alan M. Kranowitz

To ask Congressman Edwards to support your
veto of the Grove City civil rights bill.

The House passed S. 557 on March 2 by 315 to
98. The Senate had passed the bill on
January 28 by 75 to 14. If the Senate votes
to override your veto, then the House will
vote on it.

Mickey is the Chairman of the Republican
Research Committee and his vote will
influence other Republicans. Although he
voted for the bill on final passage, he
supported the defeated Republican substitute
designed to soften the bill's impact on
businesses and religiously-affiliated
institutions. He is believed to be leaning
strongly toward sustaining your veto.

He has been your key point man in the House
in support of the Contras and he may well
want to visit a bit on current developments.

The bill unnecessarily expands Federal
regulation of State and local governments and
the private sector.

We can advance equality of opportunity and
non-discrimination while still preserving the
freedoms of our citizens.

My veto message proposes legislation that is
similar to S. 557, but limits Federal
regulation of churches, schools, businesses,
farms and ranches to the activities for which
they accept Federal aid.

Your vote will influence others.

Will you vote to sustain my veto?

TO:

DATE:

-
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DATE OF SUBMISSION: March 18, 1988

ACTION: 7
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DATE: March 19, 1988

NOTE FOR:

The President has

seen

acted upon

commented upon

HOWARD H. BAKER, JR.
KENNETH DUBERSTEIN
ALAN KRANOWITZ
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the attached; and it is forwarded to you for your:
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THE WHITE HOUSE The _ anhm seen

WASHINGTON

RECOMMENDED TELEPHONE CALL FOR THE PRESIDENT

TO: Congressman Steve Bartle'tt (R-TX)

DATE: March 18, 1988

RECOMMENDED BY: Alan M. Kranowitz 4
PURPOSE: To ask Congressman Bartlett to support your

veto of the Grove City civil rights bill.

BACKGROUND: The House passed S. 557 on March 2 by 315 to
98. The Senate had passed the bill on
January 28 by 75 to 14. If the Senate votes
to override your veto, then the House will
vote on it.

Congressman Bartlett voted for the bill
(i.e., against our position). Although he
voted for the bill on final passage, he
supported the defeated Republican substitute
designed to soften the bill's impact on
businesses and religiously-affiliated
institutions.

We believe that a call from you may secure
his commitment to vote to sustain your veto.

KEY POINTS
TO MAKE: The bill I vetoed unnecessarily expands

Federal regulation of State and local
governments and the private sector.

We can advance equality of opportunity and
non-discrimination while still preserving the
freedoms of our citizens.

My veto message proposed legislation that is
similar to S. 557, but limits Federal
regulation of churches, schools, businesses,
farms and ranches to the activities for which
they accept Federal aid.

Will you vote to sustain my veto?

DATE OF SUBMISSION: March 18, 1988

ACTION:
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